
25/03/2019 

MRS Colleen Johnston 
103 Kirkton RD 
Lower Belford NSW 2335 
colleenjohnston57@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

As a former resident of 34 Corkery Crescent, I spent my childhood at this address, I am deeply 
disappointed to hear that this last precious piece of bushland may be buldozed for yet another 
concrete construction. Surely another industrial building is not necessary in this area ? I have 
read a few of the other online submissions and noted that a majority of residents, who live 
there now, see it every day and enjoy this beautiful bushland, mention the presence of wildlife 
that live in this area being affected, but I also note that the "professional" environmental opinion 
does not mention these. Would this be because these people who conduct these reports do 
not actually live in the area and are only going off statistics and tests taken over a short period 
of time ?
Of course a lot of the habitat that should be there isn't because it is continually being 
destroyed. I lived there for all of my childhood and I know that there are caves down there, 
because we used to play in them.
Someone in power needs to take themselves for a walk through this bush and see for 
themselves how bulldozing it for more infrastructure is the wrong thing to do. If the old Avon 
Building is empty, why can't this be utilised. I strongly object to this development, and I ask that 
you look into the unnecessary destruction of this bushland. You have to stop and take a stand. 
The Northern Beaches is such a beautiful place because of our bushland. If you want it to be 
like the Western Suburbs, keep going ! 
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